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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Hi my name is Tiffany Hammer a resident of Portland. I would like to share my written support of
Lyrin Murphy testimony outline enclosed here covering the pros/cons of the Shelter to Housing
Continuum. I am in agreement with the document created by Ms. Murphy and she gave me
permission to use her outline to show support in my written testimony of her outline of concerns.
Thank you for your time.
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